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The	health	and	safety	of	our	customers	and	employees	are	always	our	top	priority.	

We	are	closely	monitoring	the	advice	and	guidance	from	the	Centers	for	Disease	Control	
(CDC)	and	the	World	Health	Organization	(WHO)	

	As	we	navigate	the	rapidly	evolving	coronavirus	(COVID-19)	situation	together,	I	want	to	share	with	you	
the	extra	precautions	we’re	taking	at	Lunardi’s	Markets	to	serve	our	valuable	customers	

We	have	communicated	with	our	employees	to	reinforce	our	sanitization	safety	procedures	in	both	
customer-facing	and	back-of-house	areas.	We	are	sanitizing	high-traffic	public	areas	at	an	increased	
frequency.	

	Hand	sanitizers	are	located	throughout	public	and	back	of	house	locations.	Sanitizers	are	refilled	and	
checked	regularly.		

Public	touch	points	are	cleaned	multiple	times	throughout	the	day.	

	Surfaces	such	as	checkout	lanes,	deli	counters,	dining	tables,	restrooms	and	associate	break	rooms	are	
sanitized	regularly.	Bottom	line:	we	want	you	to	feel	safe	and	comfortable	shopping	in	our	stores.	
Lunardi’s	also	offers	Instacart	Delivery	for	your	convenience!			

All	employees	are	instructed	to	wash	hands	after	every	break	

Proper	procedures	are	posted	in	all	back-of-store	work	and	prep	areas.	

We	will	continue	to	keep	you,	our	valued	customer,	and	our	valued	employees	at	the	center	of	our	
planning	and	decision	making.	

Thank	you	&	stay	healthy	
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